
Changes To Our Range  
Of Single-Use Sharps Units 

At Stericycle we are continuously looking for 
ways to safeguard the environment. This 
includes regularly reviewing our offering of 
sustainable specialist waste management 
solutions.

With this in mind, we have taken the decision to 
reduce the range of different sized single-use 
sharps units that we offer. This change will take 
effect from 1st October 2019.

What does this mean?

Over the coming weeks you may 
receive a different sized sharps 
unit from your Stericycle driver.

If your usual container size is no 
longer part of our core range we 
will endeavor to deliver the 
closest sized unit to ensure that 
all your waste can be stored in a 
safe and compliant manner.

Please note there will be NO 
additional costs for larger units 
that may be supplied.

Stay up to date with our latest 
sustainability initiatives, including 
plans to further reduce single-
use plastics on our website.

No action is required from you

However, should you have any 
questions or queries please contact 
our Customer Service Team:
Tel: 0333 240 4400
Email: supportuk@stericycle.com 
Web: www.stericycle.co.uk

Please turn over to see our range 
of single-use sharps units.






